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050plus
VoIP smartphone app.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocolTags

MediumRisk

MediumBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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Applications: 0-9
050plus



1&1 Internet
Internet and Domain name service provider.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays adsTags

Very LowRisk

LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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1&1 Internet



1-800-Flowers
Online retailer of flowers and other gifts.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays ads,not work relatedTags

LowRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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1000mercis
Advertising and analytics site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays adsTags

LowRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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100Bao
A Chinese P2P file sharing program.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

high bandwidth,file sharing/transfer,share mediaTags

Very HighRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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12306.cn
China Railway online customer service.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,web-based support/helpTags

Very LowRisk

HighBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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123Movies
Online movie site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,not work relatedTags

MediumRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
9

Applications: 0-9
123Movies



126.com
Free webmail system.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,sends mail,webmailTags

Very LowRisk

HighBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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17173.com
Chinese social networking site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocolTags

MediumRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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1fichier
Cloud storage service.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,file sharing/transferTags

LowRisk

MediumBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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2345.com
Web portal.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocolTags

Very LowRisk

MediumBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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24/7 Media
Advertisement site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays adsTags

Very LowRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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247 Inc.
Advertisement site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays adsTags

Very LowRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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2channel
Japan based Internet forum.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,not work related,adult contentTags

LowRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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2Leep
Network for Bloggers.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

blogTags

MediumRisk

LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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33Across
Social ad delivery service.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays adsTags

Very LowRisk

MediumBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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33Across



360 Safeguard
Chinese anti-virus software.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocolTags

LowRisk

HighBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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39.net
Chinese health information web portal.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocolTags

Very LowRisk

HighBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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3Com AMP3
Registered with IANA on port 629 TCP/UDP.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

Tags

MediumRisk

MediumBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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3COM-TSMUX
3COM-TSMUXQueuing service, registered with IANA on port 106 tcp/udp.Description

network protocols/servicesCategories

Tags

Very LowRisk

HighBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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4399.com
Chinese gaming website.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,web gaming,not work relatedTags

MediumRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
23

Applications: 0-9
4399.com



4chan
Website that hosts found images and discussions on them.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,web chat,not work relatedTags

MediumRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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4shared
File sharing and storage service.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,file sharing/transferTags

LowRisk

HighBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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500px
Online photo sharing.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,encrypts communications,displays ads,share photosTags

Very LowRisk

LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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51.com
Chinese social networking site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,web chatTags

LowRisk

LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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56.com
Large Chinese video sharing site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

high bandwidth,SSL protocol,share videoTags

LowRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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58 City
Classified information about 58 cities in China.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,encrypts communications,displays ads,web chatTags

Very LowRisk

LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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5by5 Radio
Online live and recorded talk shows.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

encrypts communications,displays adsTags

MediumRisk

LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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6.pm
Discount shoes and clothing retailer.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays ads,not work relatedTags

LowRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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7digital
Digital music and video delivery company.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays ads,not work relatedTags

Very LowRisk

LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
32

Applications: 0-9
7digital



914CG
Texas Instruments 914C/G terminal, registered with IANA on portDescription

network protocols/services,network protocols/servicesCategories

Tags

Very LowRisk

MediumBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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9Gag
Meme aggregation site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

SSL protocol,displays ads,share links,not work relatedTags

MediumRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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9P
Plan 9 systems network protocol.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

Tags

Very LowRisk

HighBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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9p.com
Games related internet site.Description

network protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,network
protocols/services,network protocols/services,email,network
protocols/services,Active Directory,network protocols/services,Active
Directory

Categories

displays ads,not work relatedTags

MediumRisk

Very LowBusiness Relevance

Applications: 0-9
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